
Dress Down Day 

Friday 31  

March 

            £1 

Come into school in your ‘normal’ clothes! 

Please, no football tops. 

 

There will be a Dress Down Day in school on  

Friday 31 March. 

 

If you wish to take part in this activity, please come in 

dressed in your normal clothes and bring a £1 donation.  

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at:  

psa-midcalder@hotmail.co.uk 

The PSA is a registered charity.  Charity number: SC044390 


